
 
 
 
 
 
 
PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the Village of East Hills Board of Trustees will hold 
a Public Hearing on July 16, 2024 at 5:30 PM at Village Hall, 209 Harbor Hill 
Road, East Hills, NY to consider Bill T2-24, a proposed local law a local law 
amending chapter 271-138 of the Village Code with respect to the repealing of 
certain fees by statute and replacing them by resolution and other changes in 
bonding and deposits for buildings, land use, and miscellaneous applications. 
 
 
BY ORDER OF THE BOARD OF TRUSTEES 
INC. VILLAGE OF EAST HILLS 
Donna Gooch, Village Clerk/ Treasurer 
Dated: June 26, 2024  


